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December 17, 2012

Dr. John 0. Schwenn
President
Dalton State College
650 College Drive
Dalton, GA 30720

Dear Dr. Schwenn:

Thank you for your letter of August 28, 2012, notifying the Commission on Colleges that Dalton
State College will offer four general education classes at Bagley Middle School in Murray
Count}'', effective spring 2013.

We accept the information and shall add it to your file. Please notify the Commission when
25% to 49% of the credits of a program are offered at this off-campus instructional site. Please
include the street address and the date on which the 25% point is reached.

Best regards,

Belle S, Wheelan, Ph.D.
President

BSW/LBA:efk

cc: Dr. Henry M. Codjoe, Director, Institutional Research and Planning
Dr. Claudette H. Williams


